
 

 

Notice No:-AJU / R/544         Date: 13
th

January, 2023 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

 

 
This is to inform all the students that the University will remain close on 14th January,  

 

2023 (i.e. Saturday) on the occasion of Makar Sankranti & Tusu Parab. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                  Sd/-         

 Copy to:                                                                          Mr. Jasbir Singh Dhanjal                                                                                                                                                        

1. PS to Vice Chancellor                                                                      Registrar                                                                    

2. PS to Director                                                                    

3. Director Campus /DSW                                             By the order of the Vice Chancellor                                                                         

4. Finance Officer 

5. Dean’s/PC of the department 

6. All Officers 

7. Personal Concern                                                                         Registrar 

                                                                                         Mr.Jasbir Singh Dhanjal  

 

 


